
LWSRA Board Report 

 

Highlights from the July 16, 2019 Board Meeting include: 

 Detailed program participation numbers for each of the LWSRA member 

agencies, as well as the SSSRA cooperative and non-residents.  33 FSPD residents 

participated in 244 programs during the 2018 – 2019 fiscal year, and two residents 

utilized inclusion services. 

 Overall participation continues to increase with 423 (+8.5%) participants enjoying 

3,224 (+14.5%) programs last year. 

 The fall brochure was scheduled to arrive in homes the first week of August, with 

registration beginning August 5. 

 Results from the 2019 Special Olympics Summer Games – 37 LWSRA athletes 

competed at the 3-day tournament in track and field, bocce, gymnastics, and 

swimming.  LWSRA Hawks brought home 10 gold, 8 silver, and 13 bronze 

medals. 

The Titans adult day program is finishing-up their session at the FSPD’s Island Prairie 

Nature Center.  The group has been a nice addition this summer, and have enjoyed the 

many amenities Island Prairie Park has to offer. 

On Thursday evenings, the Square Links driving range mats are filled with participants in 

the Freedom Golf Program.  The golfers and coaches are appreciative of this opportunity, 

and their enthusiasm is contagious. 

Park District staff appreciate the opportunity to play in the 12th Annual LWSR 

Foundation Golf Outing at Sanctuary Golf Course, held on August 9.  The event was sold 

out, and everyone had a wonderful time at this fundraiser for a very worthy cause.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


